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May 1st, 1929

Dr. R. Tait McKenzie,
Professor and Director,
Department of Physical Education, 
University of Pennsylvania, 
Philadelphia, Pa.

Dear Dr. McKenzie,
Thank you very much for your 

letter of the 2nd ultimo which arrived during my 
absence. I too was sorry that I did not have an 
opportunity of talking matters over with you when

I enjoyed your address very much in-you were here, 
deed and regret that I had to rush away immediately 
at its conclusion in order to be on time for a dinner 
engagement.

I would gather from your letter 
that you have been somewhat converted to the Pine 
Avenue site for the new gymnasium. There are, of course 
many arguments in favour of the upper site, but up to 
the present, I have not become convinced that the com- 
plete programme of the Department can be operated more 
satisfactorily with the gymnasium on Pine Avenue.

I sincerely hope that I might have 
the pleasure of discussing the problem with you in the 
near future.

Yours very sincerely,

ASL/B


